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Paul Ellinger, Chair 
Jeff Brown 
Dan Mann 
Lowa Mwilambwe 
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Alma Sealine 
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Dear Colleagues: 
 
Thank you for your willingness to serve on the new Tuition and Fee Review and Planning 
Committee. 
 
The charge of this committee is to: 
 

1. Provide guidance to the units requesting tuition and fee adjustments for the FY21 
(AY2020-2021).  As increases are considered, please keep in mind the importance of 
affordability for our students and their families. 

2. Review the overall structure of fees and tuition on our campus.  Assess the feasibility of 
specific fees and provide recommendations whether we could combine some fees with 
tuition to provide a more transparent disclosure of cost of attendance to our students and 
families. 

3. Review the scope of students that should be assessed specific fees.  
4. Review the tuition and fee recommendations submitted by the Office of the Vice 

Chancellor for Student Affairs and the Office of the Provost. 
 

Staff support for the committee’s work will be provided by the Office of Budget and Resource 
Planning.  Again, thanks for your willingness to serve. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Robert J. Jones 
Chancellor 
 
c: A. Cangellaris 
 D. Young 


